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From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Greer, Bob <bob.greer@pimco.com>
Friday, April 23, 2010 8:29 PM
Parkerc@sullcrom.com; secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
raislerk@sullcrom.com
Re: Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits for Referenced Energy Contracts and Associated Regulations

Christine and Ken,

Thanks for your guidance and diligence.

Bob

Sent from my BlackBerry Wireless Handheld

From: Parker, Christine T. <Parkerc@sullcrom.com>
To: secretary@cftc.gov <secretary@cftc.gov>
¢c: Greer, Bob; Raisler, Kenneth <Raislerk@sullcrom.com>
Sent: Fri Apr 23 12:16:01 2010
Subject: Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits for Referenced Energy Contracts and Associated Regulations

Please see attached comments on behalf of PIMCO with regard to the Proposed Rule on Federal Speculative Position Limits for Referenced Energy Contracts and
Associated Regulations.

Thank you,
Christine

Christine Trent Parker
Sullivan & Cromwell LLP
125 Broad Street
NewYork, NewYork 10004

Tel: (212) 558-3631
Fax: (212) 558-3588
parkerc@sullcrom.com

This message contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee, you should

This e-mail is sent by a law firm and contains information that may be privileged and confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete the e-mail and notify us
immediately.


